
 

 

13 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Friday, 20 March Mr McLoughlin will be leaving us to join the Police. 

The year group will be taught by Mrs Bale, who returned from maternity leave in February.  Mrs Bale will 

be supported by Miss McNamee, along with your child’s usual teaching assistants.  

I’m sure you would like to join me in wishing Mr McLoughlin every success for the future in his new career 

as a Police Officer. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

 

          


